
What’s On Next Week? 
 

Clubs in green ARE running this week 
Clubs in red are NOT running 

 
 

Monday 23rd January 
 

12.35pm       F2-F6 Chess Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F3-F6 Orchestra 
 

Tuesday 24th January 
 

8.00am   F6 Maths Club  
12.35pm  F1-F6 Spanish Club 
2.30-3.00pm  Stretch ‘N Grow 
3.30-4.30pm  F1 & F2 Fun & Fitness Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F5 & F6 Sports Club 
 

Wednesday 25th January 
 

Book Fair Arrives 
10.30am   F3-F6 Library Club 
12.35pm   Chamber Choir 
2.30-3.00pm  KG Ballet 
3.30-4.00pm  Rec-F2 Ballet 
3.30pm F5 & F6 Netball v Forest Prep (A) 
4.00-5.00pm  F3 & F4 Science Club 
 

Thursday 26th January 
 

8.00am  F3-F6 Judo  
8.10am   F4 & F5 Computing Club 
12.35pm   School Council 
2.30pm   KG Football 
3.30-4.15pm   F1 & F2 Library Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F3 & F4 Sports Club 
4.00-5.00pm  F5 Art Club 
 

Friday 27th January 
 

12.35pm   Rec-F2 Puzzle Club 
12.35   Book Club 
3.30-4.15pm   Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm  F3-F6 Football 

 

 

 
Many Happy Returns to the following children 
who are celebrating their birthday this week. 

 

Johanna F3 & Hayat F2 
 

 

WPS BULLETIN 
Friday 20th January 2017 

 Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week! 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Merit 
 

Well done to the following children who have 
earned their bronze merit badges this week:  
Sophia, Holly, Charlie, Noah, Evie, Maddie, Lola, 
& Liv in F1,  Louis, Coby & Jorja in F2 
 

Bronze Courtesy 

 

Well done to the following children who have 
earned their bronze courtesy badges this week: 
Joshua, Liv, Leo, Holly, Noah, Elise & Evie in F1, 
Georgina, Elspeth & Ariana in F2. 

Rota-Toy 

Wilmslow Prep are, once again, supporting the Rotary Club  
ROTA-TOY appeal this year. This is a very worthwhile 
cause which supports local children in need, with boxes  
distributed throughout the year. 
 

We would be very grateful if you could help us by filling a 
box and returning it to School on or before   
Friday 27th January.  All the instructions are printed on 
the front of the box.  

 

If you are  unable to fill a box at this 
time, please simply return your  
unused box to the School Office. 
Similarly, if you would like more than 
one box for your family, please let 
Mrs Wragg know.  
 

Many thanks in advance for your  

support.  


